
December, 2024
 Pearl River Baptist Association
1376 McNeill Steephollow Rd.

Carriere, MS 39426
601-798-2372
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Associational Mission Strategist: Dr. Tony Inmon
Ministry Assistants: Denita Inmon, Vanessa Mabie

Phone: 601-798-2372     E-mail: prbapta@gmail.com
Website: pearlriverbaptists.org

Facebook.com\PearlRiverBA
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 8:30 a.m.. - 4:30 p.m. 

**Closed Fridays**
 
 
 
 

 

December 2024 - Lottie Moon Christmas Offering
1-8              Week of prayer for international missions
5                  Men’s Ministry Meeting; 6:30 p.m.; Union BC 
12                Ministers & Spouses Christmas Dinner, 6:00 pm, LCC
23-Jan. 1   Christmas Holiday; Office Closed
25                CHRISTMAS
31                New Year's Eve

January 2025
1                   New Year’s Day, Office Closed
6                  Ministers’ Fellowship; 10:30 a.m.; Roseland Park 
16                Pastor & Wives/Deacons & Wives Supper; 6:00 pm, LCC  
26-27          State Evangelism Conference, Brandon BC, Brandon

The Pearl

Christmas is coming… You can see it around every corner in every store. It is big money
for merchants. Homes will be decorated and filled with family and food. It is a
nostalgic and enchanting season to drive down streets lined with sparkling lights. But,
amid all the beauty of the season, even Christians become distracted and forget to keep
Christ at the center. Most of the time it is entirely unintentional, but the business of the
season soon outweighs the “real” beauty of the season. For my personality type it can
quickly turn me into a Grinch that distances himself from Christmas because
Christmas has been stolen. So, I have to remind myself every year to prepare my heart to
worship my King by reflecting on the miracle of his incarnation. If you are like me, you
may need to do something intentional to set your affections on Jesus before the tinsel
takes your attention away from the King. It may be a wise choice for you and your
family to go through an advent devotional this year. It may sound a little foreign if you
have never done it, but what could be wrong with a daily look at what scripture has to
say about the coming of Jesus? Advent is a time of waiting and hope-filled expectation.
You put yourself in the shoes of those who were waiting on the arrival of the Messiah;
you watch the calendar each day until Christmas day. You are reminded as you interact
with the scriptures that you too are awaiting the day when Jesus will come -- when He
will come again. If you need any help finding resources, don’t hesitate to contact me.

continued inside.......



In March I wrote about the grief people face when they have lost a loved one. And
as we approach the holidays it is especially hard. I wanted to highlight a great
resource available to churches in the need of a specific ministry to members who
have lost a loved one. Mrs. Ann Macdonald is a member at New Palestine Baptist
and she has been offering a Grief Share class for some time as a ministry to the
bereaved. The class is taught on Tuesday nights at New Palestine Baptist Church
from 4:00 - 6:00 PM. (2336 Palestine Rd, Picayune). You may have some church
members who could benefit or you may want to explore hosting a grief share
group at your church location. Grief Share is a much-needed ministry and if you
are interested in checking out the class, you can do that at griefshare.org or you
could attend and observe a class at New Palestine. 

So, join me this year and prepare your heart to focus on what matters most this
season: adoring our Savior, as we keep making disciple-making disciples so that
South Mississippi becomes known for the name of Jesus Christ, Bro. T
   
      

December
Birthdays:

6    Hunter Williams 
9    Patti Argueta 
9    Annette Davis 
11  Jonathan Ray 
13  Donna Wise 

Anniversaries:
2    Bruce & Brenda McKenzie 
2    Bud & Tracie Putnam
12  Kyle & Lisa Jones 
13  Tony & Denita Inmon  
15  Brandon & Cassie Garrett 
16  Shannon & Lisa Marshall 
19  Ken & Elaine Rhodes 
31  Anthony & Judy Turner 

Pearl Submissions
If you would like to submit an article for the Pearl, please submit it
to prbapta@gmail.com by the 12th to be put in the next edition. If I
don’t receive it by that date, I can’t promise that I’ll be able to fit it
in. Also, if you notice any corrections that need to be made in the
Pearl or if there is address correction, please let me know. 
Want to save paper and postage? Sign up to receive the Pearl by
email! Just send me your name and email address and I’ll add you
to the list. Also, let me know if you’d be okay with me taking you off
of the snail mail list. Send all this to prbapta@gmail.com.

Union Baptist Church is seeking a part time audiovisual lead &
primary website administrator. Applicants can email resumes to
lisa.goss@ubcnet.org.

Gumpond BC is looking for a volunteer music leader.

Springhill BC is looking for a part-time youth minister.

New Henleyfield is looking for a part-time youth minister.

Church Staff Openings
Call the association office for more info

Women’s Ministry 
Gretta Holloway - 559-593-0379

Contact Tara Poolson 
to book.

tarapoolson@gmail.com
601-347-4850

The Men’s Ministry Meeting will
be at Union Baptist Church on
December 5 at 6:30. Dr. Blake

Newsom will be our guest
speaker.

Cider Circle Cafe
First Baptist Picayune 401 Goodyear Blvd, Picayune

 In front of the LINK
The Jackie Stewart “Women on Mission” (WMU) of Picayune’s
First Baptist Church, will be hosting the 10th annual event in
conjunction with Picayune’s Christmas parade on Monday,
Dec. 2, starting at 4pm. We will be serving pizza,  sandwiches,
and steaming bowls of red beans and rice and jambalaya,
topped off with delectable homemade sweets! All proceeds
will be donated to the “United Missions Offering,” a
combined offering for all the SBC special offerings for the
year. Come join us for dinner! 

Our annual Ministers and Spouses Christmas Dinner will
be on Thursday, December 12 at 6:00 pm in the LCC.

Please let us know if you plan to attend. You can either
call the office at 601-798-2372 or email

prbapta@gmail.com

The association office will be closed for the Christmas
season from December 23 through January 1. We pray

everyone has a wonderful Christmas celebrating the birth
of our Savior! 

Bro. Tony, Denita, Vanessa, Jonathan, and Shanna

Congratulations to First Baptist Carriere’s BBQ team,
“Holy Smokers,” for winning our PRBA BBQ competition
for the second consecutive year! We all enjoyed the
amazing fellowship!

http://griefshare.org/

